
 

 

March 2020 

Hello, 

I am writing to technical clubs and organizations announcing our new technical tour 

program for this former Voice of America Bethany Station transmitting plant. The 

facility used high power shortwave transmitters to send news and information about 

America around the world. Over the past two years we have enhanced the museum 

to be an outstanding educational experience for technical and non-technical people. 

When your group is looking for a fascinating and technical road trip, we would be 

happy to accommodate. 

Our normal hours are every Saturday and Sunday, 1-4 PM. 

However, if your group is 15 or more, we can conduct a pre-arranged private tour 

during most weekdays. 

Also, many organizations find this tour qualifies for CPD* and CPE* credits.  

See the attached invitation for additional details. 

Admission is $10/person. 

Please let me know if you would like a technical tour and your preference, so we 

can arrange visit details and have engineer/technicians on duty as tour guides. 

Feel free to pass along this invitation to other technical organizations in your area. 

Kind regards, 
 

Leland Hite 

leland.hite@gmail.com 
513-240-1129 (C) 

Docent 

Board Member 

K8CLI 
 

National Voice of America Museum of Broadcasting 

Saturday and Sunday, 1-4 PM 
5 miles North of Cincinnati 

8070 Tylersville Road 

(GPS use Crosley Blvd.) 
West Chester, Ohio 45069 

513-777-0027 

 

Website: www.voamuseum.org/     Email: admin@voamuseum.org 
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*Continuing Professional Development – Continuing Professional Education 


